
Regarding Senate Bill 941. 

This bill, regarding the registration of 
firearms will do nothing to hinder the 
commission of crimes in Oregon.  
Rather it will further infringes on the 
rights of law abiding citizens. 
I urge you to not support this bill in any 
way, because it will not do what you claim 
it will do. 
Sincerely, 
 
Dennis V. Sinclair 
523 Newtown Street 
Medford, Oregon 97501  
 


